
From: Trevor Michaels mftrevor398@gmail.com
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Revcoms Corp

Date: February 20, 2024 at 1:37 AM
To: Tania Kappner tania.kappner@ousd.org

Hi Tania, Thanks for responding (btw I was also in the SF demo today)! At exactly the same time all Gaza hospitals are being destroyed! 
         It’s ok to share my phone number with any teachers you might think would be interested in our proposal.
           Keep in touch. 
Trevor.    510-478-8908

On Feb 19, 2024, at 7:05 PM, Tania Kappner <tania.kappner@ousd.org> wrote:

Hi Trevor,
Just marched in SF today! I no longer work at the high school level and now work online.  Glad you are organizing for Gaza, but I don't
have a  classroom available. 
-Tania 

On Sun, Feb 18, 2024, 10:36 AM Trevor Michaels <mftrevor398@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Tania,    This is Trevor, from Revolution Books, hoping to reconnect (used to have your number but lost it over the years since
George Floyd)!
        Anyway, we have a youth group, the Revcom corp; and I’d like to propose a few of them could visit one of your classes with an
overall topic of what a rare time we are facing in the year 2024….from Gaza to the elections etc. Not suggesting a lecture, but more of
a back and forth guided by you.
       Hoping to do this before March 1…. but whatever is ok for you.   I know we’re different organization, but always considered BAMN
as friends.
        Enjoy the day off! Trevor
Call text or email. My # is 510-478-8908
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